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PROPOSED MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

Between 

Sacramento City Unified School District 

& 

Sacramento City Teachers Association 

 

Extending the 2021-2022 School Year 

District Proposal to SCTA May 9, 2022 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School 

District (District) and the Sacramento City Teachers Association (SCTA), collectively “the 

Parties,” regarding extending the 2021-2022 school year to make up school days when schools 

were closed from March 23, 2022 to April 1, 2022. 

Now that the parties have reached a new collective bargaining agreement and COVID/Reopening 

Schools for the 2021-2022 school year, this Agreement is intended to address instructional days 

and minutes missed from March 23, 2022 to April 1, 2022.   

1. Starting on May 12, 2022, and for the four (4) Thursdays (or alternative day, where 

applicable) that follow (May 19, 26, and June 2, 9, 2022), the typical Thursday schedule that 

includes a reduced instructional day for collaboration that occurs on those Thursdays will be 

extended by sixty (60) minutes and each class period will follow the regular instructional 

schedule (the schedule used on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday).  All SCTA unit 

members are required to work the full day, unless they are on an approved leave of absence 

for some or all of the day.  The collaboration time typically performed during these 

collaboration Thursdays (or alternative day, where applicable), will be made up consistent 

with Paragraph 8 of this MOU.   

2. The minimum d
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13.  The District shall not be liable for any state, federal or employment tax or retirement 

consequences as a result of this Agreement, including but not limited to whether service or 

compensation shall be credited for retirement.  Unit members assume sole liability for all 

state, federal and employment tax consequences and all retirement consequences flowing 

from this Agreement.  


